
 

School Visit 

ICT Mahidol Roadshow at KPIS International School  

 

On 31 March 2023 - The Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), participated in the “KPIS University Fair” to introduce the 

B.Sc. in Information and Communication Technology (ICT International Program) at KPIS 

International School. During the morning session, Mr. Stephen Smith, Student and Alumni 

Engagement Officer, presented the topic “ICT in Daily Life” to approximately 20 students. 

afternoon session, the University Fair took place, with approximately 15 universities/faculties 

in attendance. Overall, the Faculty of ICT’s booth got a lot of attention from students who 

came to visit the booth and asked for information about the undergraduate programs, tuition 

fees, scholarship, as well as admission schedules of the year 2023. 

  

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/kpis-international/  
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